COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 12th DECEMBER 2005

QUESTION NO 14
Question:
Councillor Fintan McCarthy
“To ask the Manager to make arrangements for a double green bin collection following Christmas due to the fact that most households produce a great deal of recyclable waste during the festive season.”
Reply:
The Council is not in a position to provide a second green bin collection for household dry recyclables such as paper, light cardboard, aluminium, tin and tetrapak over the Christmas period. Householders can avail of the facilities at the 52 locations where the Council has bring banks and details of these locations are listed on the Council’s website: www.southdublin.ie .  
The Council’s Civic Amenity facility at Ballymount will be open to the public everyday throughout the Christmas period except for the following times

24th December - Closed after 1 p.m.
25th December – Closed

26th December – Closed

1st January 2006 - Closed

There are arrangements for extra servicing of the recycling Bring Bank locations over the holiday period to cater for the predicted increase in demand.
